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Wally Turns 50% Wood - 50% Air

Wally’s burl has been torched on the inside. Turning 50% air your tool edge lasts twice as long!

2009 MSSW Officers adads Next Meeting
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President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234 S % Tuesday, August 25,2009, 7:00 PM.
Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436 (gJ
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At Hank Cahill’s Dust Bowl
Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 826-6254 Refreshments by:Bernie Feinerman
Seerséury - Mal Partrigge (781) 5433883 | Member Challenge: Bowl from 8 dia x 3” blank
Librarian - Ron Robertson (781-545-8295) 4 e

Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883 Ref: Woodturning Magazine June 2009
Web site: http://msswt.org/ or http://www.msswt.org/ © Demonstration: Turning a box by Jeff Keller
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Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

Guests present: Skinny Pastuzak from Abington and
Roger Johnson from Whitman.

Hank received five $10 gift certificates from Craft
Supplies & newsletter from John Foster from England.

Wally reported $1435 in treasury. A check for $212.19
for 9 months newsletter expenses was given to Mal and
$276 for grinder and accessories was paid. Demo
expenses for Grumbine Demo will be covered by
member and guest registration fee.

Mal passed around the binder with items of interest for
woodturners. Ron had a number of Woodsmith Maga-
zine in binders for sale with balance into wood swap.
He also reviewed in/out procedures for library items.

Bob Sutter proposed buying a new bandsaw for Hank’s
shop, but Mike Veno offered to repair existing bandsaw
and the members voted for this solution.

Paul Allen reported on the upcoming Grumbine demo
and he and Nigel reported on the AAW Symposium..A
box of Klingspor sandpaper was donated and purchased
by Kevin Coughlin. Bob Sutter reported that The Art
and Craft of Greene and Greene exhibit is now running
at the MFA in Boston.

The annual Hand’s On cookout held this year at lan’s
was a great time as reported by members. Photos were
supplied by David Rice.

Some members were interested in purchasing MSSW
shirts and Jeff will contact the vendor who supplied
them in the past and arrange purchases. Sign up at
25th August meeting for your MSSW shirt.

Don Diedrich made a presentation on recording demon-
strations for our library. What equipment is needed was
reviewed. He also described a light source to be built.

Hand’s On at Hank’s shop to be held Saturday, August
22nd. at 10am.

Welcome New Members
Stephen Blampied from Hanover
Frank DiFrancesco from Foxboro

Bill Grumbine Demonstration

Bill introducs

Did he me

Sharpening instruction



Nigel’s Interesting Jam Chucking Demonstration
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Cotton cloth between bowl and chuck for snug fit and turning bowl bottom. Nigel reviews procedure and results.
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Cookout at Ian’s

Hand’s On
. Lenny Langevin’s
double dish turned
using weighted
backboard and puzzle
which wasn’t solved |

More Show & Tell

= o Bernie’s Bowl Saws = s e
Ken;s Willow base for tall drink  for coring David Rice’s Jewelry, Stained ball and 50 Caliber Shell Pen



Wayne Miller’s Cherry cup
and Tulip wood with inlace

Bob Sutter’s large turning from 1953 wood

Andy’s textured Cherry bowl and
analine dye colored piece

Ben’s Cherry birdhouse

) —— Ian’s two challenge pieces and small turning
Frank DiFrancesco’s soft Maple bowl and bracelets




